

Hamstel Infant School & Nursery

Principal: Mr S Roche



CEO - Mrs C. Woolf

Wednesday, September 24, 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

We are getting an increasing number of problems with labubus (and similar toys) coming into school. These are causing lots of discussions during lesson times, disagreements and jealousy between the children and we have even had cases where they have been removed from bags or taken home by other children. Some bags have also been coming into school with six or more labubus attached making them very difficult to store in our small cloakroom areas.

In order to eliminate these toys being damaged, taken or lost, please can I respectfully ask that all toys including labubus are kept and enjoyed at home and that we resort back to our original request of children having one small keyring on their bag in order to identify their bag from the others.

If you use a toy as a prompt to get your child to school, please make sure you take it home with you at drop off rather than allowing your child to bring it into school, as this only causes upset and a bad start to their day when they are not allowed to have these items in class.

We will advise the children of this decision in school, but would respectfully ask for your support with this at home as well.

Many thanks for your cooperation in this matter.

Best Regards

Scott Roche

Principal

Hamstel Infants School and Nursery







